
HEALTH PRECAUTIONS AT KNOB HILL INN 

Knob Hill Inn is committed to the health and well-being of our team members and guests. We are 
actively monitoring the coronavirus reports and taking all precautionary measures and guidelines 
from trusted health organizations including the World Health Organization (WHO), U.S. Centers 
for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), and local authorities, in an effort to enable everyone to 
be as safe as possible.   

Health and wellness is always a top priority for us, and with the recent concerns we have increased 
our protocols substantially including:

• Increased sanitization efforts in high volume areas such as elevator buttons, door knobs, hand
rails, drink dispensers, and bathrooms

• Placed several hand sanitizer stations around the property to ensure guests and team members
always have immediate access

Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions.
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